
 

I live in Crystal Lake and Nunda Township.  I belong to a group called 

"His Working Volunteers."  Our mission is to assist people whose 

housing has been impacted by disasters.  We have worked in Joplin, 

Moore, Washington and Marseilles.  I am aware of the assistance our 

Township provided in the Washington tornado cleanup. 

 

Today our group went to Fairdale to volunteer our services.  As we 

cleaned the debris from a house we were working on, I felt a sense of 

pride once more, as a Nunda Township truck came around the corner 

to be loaded.  I had a chance to speak to the young gentleman driving 

the truck, but didn't catch his name. 

 

Once again, an excellent call to reach out to those in need.  Thank you 

for doing that. 
 


